
Safeguarding 
 
Classes will be re-visiting the NSPCC Pants Are Private work 
and song with the pupils. See link below if you would like to 
show this to your children at home. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-
for-parents/underwear-rule/ 
 

4AJ 
 
4AJ have begun a new Literacy topic this week and are 
preparing for work experience, with some pupils taking part 
on Friday. 
It has been great to see pupils settle very well and get back 
into the routine of school quickly. We have also begun a new 
Flexi Day topic - Design Technology - with Mr Wood and 
PSHE with Mr Martin. Pupils are also preparing for the next 
school council meeting and have begun to collect their ideas 
for this. 
 

Message from School Nurses 
 
Thank you to those parents/carers who completed the 
health questionnaire. Also, a reminder, can all parents 
ensure that any medication is handed over to taxi/escorts 
and not put in a child’s bag to prevent medication being 
taken out by a child and taken as this is extremely 
dangerous. We have secure places to put medication within 
school to prevent this from happening. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Springfield School 

 
  

  SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

Welcome to our fifteenth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 
academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1AJ 100.00% 2JK 87.50% 3AO 100.00% 3NA 100.00% 

1JC 97.22% 2LB 96.77% 3AP 65.63% 3NH 100.00% 

1SR 100.00% 2MD 78.85% 3HM 83.33% 4AJ/HM 97.22% 

2AL 100.00% 1NP/KA 98.44% 3LC 97.50% 6EM 92.50% 

2CS 98.44% 2LW/HR 100.00% 3MW 90.91% 6PF 84.72% 

Next week at Springfield 
Monday 13th January 6EM Regular Walks 

6PF Supermarket visits 

Tuesday 14th January 6PF Garden Centre visits 
3AO visit to Adelaide School 
6EM Theatre project 

Wednesday 15th January 6EM Shopping 
3LC Apollo Buckingham gymnastics 
6PF Apollo Buckingham visits 

Thursday 16th January Friends of Springfield meeting 12pm-1pm Chat and Chill 
3LC Travel Training/ Daily living skills / Road safety visits 
3AO B & Q and shopping visits 

Friday 17th January 6EM swimming 

 

 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 15 – 10th January 2020 

Whole school Attendance this week – 93.33% 

Contact Details 
 

Thank you for your patience last Monday when the heating 
was broken. Please can we remind parents to ensure their 
contact details especially mobile numbers are kept up to 
date. Please inform the Admin Team of any changes so we 
can alert parents quickly in emergency circumstances. 
 

Roberts Recycling Campaign 
 
We came third in the Roberts Recycling Eco-Championship 
competition for our outstanding clothes collection last term! 
Thank you everyone! The next clothing collection date is set 
for Thursday 19th March. It would be wonderful if you could 
save any unwanted clothes, shoes and accessories once 
again please. Recycling bags will be sent home nearer the 
time. 

 
Christmas Jumper Day 

 
Thank you to all those who supported Christmas 
Jumper Day in December, £140.50 was raised for Save 
The Children.  
 

Friends of Springfield meeting 
 

Next Thursday 16th January in Chat and Chill. Everyone 
welcome. 
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